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Save the Date 

 

Board Meeting 

Wed Aug 12th 
6:00 pm 

Wed Sept 9th  
6:00 pm 

 

Smashburger 
fundraiser 

https://
www.groupraise.com/

events/139400  

Mon Aug 17 

11:00 am-9:00 pm 
 

Beach BBQ 

Thur Aug 27th 

6:00-8:00 pm 
 

BBQ on the Beach 
 Thursday August 27th 

 6 to 8 pm  

Join us for an adult gathering in the Adult Beach Area  

• Cost is $5.00 per person for the following: 

 Pulled pork sandwiches, Mac and Cheese, Coleslaw and desert 

• Beer tasting through Fat Pants Brewery  

• Water will be provided, BYOB any other beverages 

• Please no glass or ceramic containers  

• Please RSVP by August 24th to Cindy at cindy@preserveassociation.com  

• To allow for Social Distancing, we are limiting to 50 people 

• Facemasks are encouraged 

 

 

Office Hours: 

Until Sept 4th the 
office hours will 

be            

Mon-Fri 

8:30-4:30       

Beginning Sept 8th 
the office hours 

will be  

Tue-Fri 

8:30-4:30 

 

https://www.groupraise.com/events/139400
https://www.groupraise.com/events/139400
https://www.groupraise.com/events/139400


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Preserve Board of Directors 

 
Paul Musegades, President 
Musegades@mac.com 
 
Bruce Hellier, Vice President 
hellierdesign@aol.com 
 
Chris Domnisoru, Treasurer 
Chris.domnisoru@gmail.com 
 
 
Tim Rush, Secretary 
timrushmn@hotmail.com 
 
Kent Wood, Director 
kwood6@lt.life 
 
Shon Clark, Director 
shonclark@gmail.com 
 
Traci Bartz, Director 
tracibartz@yahoo.com 
 
Dean Swanson, Director 
deanswanson49@gmail.com  
 
Rick Neville, Director 
rickneville@comcast.net 
 
 
 
Preserve Staff Members 
 
Scott Anderson 
General Manager 
scott@preserveassociation.com 
 
Cindy Fuchs 
Administrative Assistant 
Cindy@preserveassociation.com 
 
Kelly Lindquist 
Pool Manager 
 
 
 

Phone:  952-941-8400 
www.preserveassociation.com   

The Preserve Association 
11221 Anderson Lakes Pkwy 

Eden Prairie, MN 55344 
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GREETINGS FROM THE  

PRESERVE ASSOCIATION 

Webinars!  

We hope you were able to take part in our Zoom meetings 
these last few months.  We would like to thank the Riley  
Purgatory Bluff Creek Watershed District for providing us 
with their wonderful webinars and look forward to more in 
the future.  

If you can,  take a walk by the Barn and pool area to see 
what The Preserve has been doing to the landscaping to bring 
birds and other pollinators back to our area.   

 

 

 

Office Hours 

 
Monday-Friday  
until Sept 4th  

 
8:30 AM-4:30 PM 

Closed Sat/Sun 


